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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 391 HEPBURN MODULAR SOFA

Hepburn is glamorous and light, lifted from the 
floor on elegant solid wood legs. An almost 
limitless variety of configurations can be 
produced making Hepburn suitable for use in 
domestic or contract applications. Designed by 
Matthew Hilton for his eponymous brand, and 
manufactured by De La Espada craftsmen.

SIZE

391R Module A - corner

391L Module B - backrest
W92 × D92 × H70 cm, seat height 42, seat depth 
76 cm
W36 1/4 × D36 1/4 × H27 4/7 ", seat height 16 
4/7, seat depth 29 7/8 "

391O Module C - cushion base only

W92 × D92 × H42 cm
W36 1/4 × D36 1/4 × H16 4/7 "

391T Module D - coffee table

W92 × D92 × H30 cm
W36 1/4 × D36 1/4 × H11 4/5 "

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, and a range 
of fabrics. The cushions are available with or 
without the cross detail shown in select 
images, and "plain cushions" or "cross detail 
cushions" should be specified at time of order. 
One rectangular cushion softens the backrest of 
modules A and B. Download the Hepburn Modular 
Sofa Worksheet for more information. Assembly: 
391 Hepburn Modular Sofa
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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 350FR/FL HEPBURN FIXED CORNER UNIT

Hepburn is glamorous and light, lifted from the 
floor on elegant solid wood legs, with an 
optional cross detail on the cushions. This 
fixed corner unit is beautifully proportioned, 
at once compact and spacious for refined 
comfort. The 2 seater component is available on 
the left or right hand side, specified at time 
of order. Designed by Matthew Hilton for his 
eponymous brand, and manufactured by De La 
Espada craftsmen.

SIZE

W225 × D80 × H70 cm, chaise length 225, seat 
height 42 cm
W88 4/7 × D31 1/5 × H27 4/7 ” chaise length 88 
4/7 , seat height 16 4/7 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil or American white oak 
finished with a Danish oil or a white oil and a 
range of fabrics. The cushions are available 
with or without the cross detail shown, and 
"plain cushions" or "cross detail cushions" 
should be specified at time of order. Five 
rectangular cushions soften the backrest. 
Additional back cushions may be purchased 
separately.

0

1

M

A

T

T

H

E

W

H

I

L

T

O

N

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
B
R
A
N
D
S
/
M
A
T
T
H
E
W
-
H
I
L
T
O
N
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 350FR/FL HEPBURN FIXED CORNER UNIT

Hepburn is glamorous and light, lifted from the 
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